
 

 
 
4th April 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Well done to the pupils of 2nd Class who made their First Confession last week. They were a credit to 
themselves, their families and their school. 
 
Congratulations to Mrs. Byrne who is now on maternity leave and has given birth to a healthy baby boy! 
Welcome to Ms. Mitchell who is teaching Senior Infants in her absence. 
 
Would any of you who have been asked for a PPS Number and not yet submitted it please let Kathleen know 
immediately. Thank you. 
 
Congratulations to Holly Bolger (Senior Infants) who won a prize in the County Carlow INTO/EBS Handwriting 
Competition recently and to Ally Nolan (6th Class) and D.J. Hanley (3rd Class), prizewinners in the County 
Carlow Community Games Art Competition. Well done also to our girls who have reached the final in the 
Carlow Primary Schools Basketball League. 
 
Thank you to those pupils who have volunteered to be part of the choir. It is essential that they be available for 
the Confirmation and Communion ceremonies which take place on the 13th and 20th May. 
 
As part of their preparation for Confirmation, 6th Class have been taking part in the “Faith Friends” programme 
and along with 5th Class have received a visit from two recovering addicts from Cuan Mhuire in Athy who talked 
about their own experiences as well as drug and alcohol awareness. 
 
Our raffle held in school on Daffodil Day raised €120 which is being donated to cancer research. Thank you for 
your generosity. 
 
You may have seen the signs for Co. Carlow Fleadh Cheoil which will be held in the school on Saturday next, 8th 
April. All are welcome. 
 
The pupils will be getting their Easter holidays at 12 noon this Friday (7th). We wish everybody an enjoyable 
break over Easter. School will reopen for the summer term on Monday, 24th April. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
_________________ 
 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


